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Class Reader Writer Mathematician 

Ladybirds Gabriel Arlo Koby 

Bumblebees Ezra Ayuub Harry 

Caterpillars Poppy-Rose Violet Alice-Faye 

Dolphins Dylan Samuel Preston 

Sharks Danni-Marie Ethan Samridh 

Stingrays Izzy Emma Elliot 

Turtles Nathan Kenzie Ava W 

Orcas Harley James Jacob 

Penguins Riley Jaxon Monty 
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We have been talking about       
wisdom and how we can be wise.  
We have been looking at proverbs 
in The Bible and how we use these 

in every day life in school and at 
home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th November 

“BBC Children in Need believes that every child should 

have the chance to thrive and be the best they can be” 

As a school, we will be celebrating the work of Children in 

Need with lots of fun activities for the children.  Staff and 

children are invited to come to school dressed in something 

spotty or in their pyjamas on the day! 

A letter has gone home regarding the details for the day, this 

is also on the school website. 

 Please see attachment with the latest        

newsletter from All Souls’ Church. 

REMINDER 

 

Please label all uniform         

including PE hoodies. Once it is 

misplaced, it is very difficult to     

reunite the item with its owner if 

there is no name. 

We have noticed a considerable 

improvement this week with        

children arriving to school on 

time. 

It is so important that children 

arrive at school by 8.30AM to make 

sure they don’t miss any of their 

learning and feel relaxed when 

they arrive at school. 

Keep up the good work! 

Can you help save our 

school trips? 

Thank you for the payments that have already 

been received. Please remember that we will 

have no alternative but to cancel the trips if 

we do not receive above 95% of payments by 

31st December 2022.  The school budget is 

unable to support with the payment of these 

trips.  

If you are entitled to FSM and would like some 

support with payment please                                                      

email: jeyles@allsouls.kent.sch.uk 


